
 

 

Appendix 3 
 

Summary of Evidence Considered 
 
The HS2 Working Group in coming to their views considered direct evidence 
from the following sources:- 
 
Terry Stafford (Community Stakeholder Manager HS2) and Siobhan Edmund 
(Stakeholder Advisor HS2) (Informal meeting of HS2 Working Group) 
 
HS2 Preferred Route Consultation Documents 
 
HS2 Formal Response to Questions from Cllr David Becket 
 
Stoke-on-Trent City Council (Written and Verbal Submission to a meeting of 
the HS2 Working Group) 
 
HS2 Project Manager, Staffordshire County Council (Written and Verbal 
Submission) 
 
Mr Bill Cash MP – Member of Parliament for Stone (Written and Verbal 
Submission) 
    
Mr Paul Farrelly MP – Member of Parliament (Written Submission) 
 
Joan Walley MP – Member of Parliament for Stoke-on-Trent North (Written 
Submission) 
 
Newcastle Chamber of Trade and Enterprise (Written Submission) 
 
Stoke and Staffordshire Local Enterprise Partnership (Written Submission) 
 
Keele University (Written Submission) 
 
Whitmore & Baldwins Gate HS2 Action Group (Written and Verbal 
Submission) 
       
Madeley HS2 Action Group & Madeley Parish Council (Written and Verbal 
Submission) 
    
Whitmore Parish Council (Written and Verbal Submission) 
 
 
 
Note: All written submissions are available on request.   

 
 


